From: Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 05 January 2021 17:24
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 329-331 Kentish Town - 2020/4378/P

Can this be logged as a comment on M3.

Thanks

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take cxtra
care with any links. attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity yvour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear David,

1 am also going through a planning application proposal for a similar build so i will need to consult on this
matter as we may have some objections or requirements to facilitate future projects.

For now i cannot approve the proposal as it stands but i have begun talks already and you may be contacted
by my surveyor directly.

Mr A Palmiero
(327 Kentish Town)




